
Please return via email or USPS to  
COTBE, c/o Gary Newman, 2209 Prairie Creek Trail, Garland, TX  75040 

 

 

PASTORAL LETTER ENDORSEMENT REQUEST 

 
Dear Pastor or Chairman of Deacons,  

On behalf of the evangelist in your church who is requesting this letter of endorsement from you, 
the Conference of Texas Baptist Evangelists respectfully requests that you fill out the bottom 
portion of this letter and return it to us at your earliest convenience.  We are requesting a 
statement regarding the integrity and authenticity of this evangelist, and his or her loyalty and 
faithfulness to the church.  Thank you so much for your willingness to provide your statement of 
support for this God-called evangelist, and for praying and helping send him or her out to the 
harvest fields. 
 
In Christ, 
Gary Newman 
Secretary/Treasurer 

 

PASTORAL LETTER OF ENDORSEMENT 

 
Dear Conference of Texas Baptist Evangelists,  
 
Please be advised that        is a member of 

        Baptist Church in      Texas.  

Our church is a Southern Baptist Church in the       Association.  

We verify that the above-mentioned applicant is a member in good standing of our church.  

We also verify that this applicant is faithful to support the church, and appears to be a person of 

integrity with an authentic evangelistic ministry.  

 
Yours truly,  

          

Pastor or Chairman of Deacons      

Date          


